March 4, 2024

Re: HB 4026

To whom it may concern,

I am writing in favor of HB 4026. I am a land owner in North Plains and as such, have followed
the City’s work on this issue for 20 years. Land use attorneys, including Washington County’s
staff attorneys have all reviewed the City’s work on this issue. All have agreed that the city has
complied with all State land use laws.

Please vote in favor to preserve Oregon’s land use system.

Vote YES.

Respectfully submitted,

i (e,

Don Maltase



